
 

Visit of the Director General, Forest Research Institute Malaysia 
(FRIM) to the Institute of Wood Science & Technology, 

Bangalore, on 28/09/2012 
 

 

Dr. Abd Latif Mohmod, Director General, Forest Research Institute Malaysia (FRIM) 

visited Institute of Wood Science & Technology, Bangalore, on 28-09-2012 and had a 

meeting with the Director, IWST, Group Coordinator (Research) and Senior Scientists of 

the Institute. The DG, FRIM, expressed his happiness for the type of work going on at 

IWST and suggested few possible areas of collaborations between the two organizations 

(FRIM and IWST). After meeting, DG, FRIM, visited the Woods Museum cum 

Interpretation Centre and Xylarium of IWST. 

 

 


